
SOUTHERN UTAH STRING MUSIC FESTIVAL SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION

The Southern Utah Music Festivals contribute to a scholarship fund which will
eventually result in endowed scholarships at SUU.   At this time, graduating high 
school seniors who will attend SUU in the fall and who have earned at least one 
Gold Cup trophy may apply for a $100 Gold Cup Scholarship.  String performers 
are encouraged to perform with the SUU Symphony Orchestra.   

The Music Festival Scholarship Committee will determine recipients  and award 
the scholarships in May. This  form is  for string students  only. The Piano Festival 
will be handling their scholarships separately.

It is  exciting to see the progress  music students make each year through Music 
Festival participation.  The Music Festival directors want to acknowledge the 
support of parents and teachers  who make this  wonderful opportunity available to 
young musicians.

Scholarship Applications Due March 30

Name __________________________________  Telephone ______________

Address _____________________________________________

____________________________________________________

Planned SUU Major ________________   Instrument ___________________ 

Year(s) and Events of Gold Cups:  (for example, 2008 Piano Solo)

Describe a favorite performance:

In which SUU performing groups are you planning to participate?

Mail application to:  
Sara Penny, 1366 North Fairway Drive, Cedar City, UT  84721
Or e-mail to sara.penny@yahoo.com
For further information:  Sara Penny, 586-2286 or Patty Walser 865-6341 
(This form may be photocopied as needed.)
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